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MTA LEGISLATIVE BRIEF

February 12, 2001

TO:


JULIAN BURKE, CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER




MTA BOARD OF DIRECTORS

FROM:

GOVERNMENT RELATIONS DEPARTMENT

STATE

On Monday, February 26, 2001, the Joint Legislative Audit Committee of the State Legislature will consider a request for an audit of the MTA by Senator Alarcon.   During the strike last year, Senator Alarcon and others announced their intention to audit the agency.  Government Relations staff will provide more information regarding the exact subject of the audit tomorrow, February 13.  The State offices are closed today in recognition of Lincoln’s birthday. 
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